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Subject: Re: responses to face book for boat launch

From: Chris Hyde (cdhyde1@gmail.com)

To: camptouchstone@yahoo.com;

Cc: stephenephelpsjr@gmail.com; topnotch@nycap.rr.com; jdmulcahy5@verizon.net; smeier1@roadrunner.com;
davidpcerny@hotmail.com; zachary.dorfman@gmail.com;

Date: Thursday, January 17, 2019 1:24 AM

 
 
Not on our post.   I just reposted my request for yes - No replies 
 
Tonya's post about Sun Times article has this :
 
****************************************************************************************
Jeffrey Becker Thanks for sending me this.

 My personal opinion is that it sounds like a nice improvement and may keep larger boats from non-residents away.
 Also don’t understand Rolf’s comment about an 18’ boat with 1000 pounds of gear?  

  
****************************************
 
On Wed, Jan 16, 2019 at 11:04 PM rolf tiedemann <camptouchstone@yahoo.com> wrote:

 Steve any feed back from the post on Facebook about the changes to the boat launch and beach?
 
 
-- 

 Thank you,
 
Chris Hyde
Hyde's Rv and Boats 
See our NEW website: www.hydesrvandboats.com
Also go there to "Like" us on Facebook.
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